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Events In the Coming Week

Monday 15th - Year 6 Little Canada Residential Visit

Year 6 parents please arrive from 7.45 and park in the community centre car park. Please gather
inside the school hall. As the office will be closed, please access the hall via the external hall door
by the bus. We are expecting the coach to arrive just before 8.00 and hope to have all children
boarded and ready to go by 8.15. Please do not put medication in your child’s case. Please pass
any last minute medicine with a signed permission slip to Mrs Morton. If you have not done so
please remember money, postcard and letter. We will text you when the children arrive at the
docks and again when the children have arrived at Little Canada. For updates throughout the
week please check the school Facebook page and also our website under gallery and then trips.

Wednesday 17th - Nasal Flu Vaccinations

Reminder to please return your form to the office if you have not already done so. Children will not
be given the vaccination without your permission. The flu vaccination is for all children in
Foundation and Year 1 through to 5.

Wednesday 17th - PTA Meeting (AGM 2) - 8.00

This meeting will be held in Cedar Class. Please enter the school via the school office. Please
come and offer your help. The aim is to make sure that a new committee is formed so that
disco’s , fairs etc. can start to be organised for the coming year.

Thursday 18th - Year 6 return from Little Canada

We are expecting the children back at approximately 5.00, please keep an eye on your texts as we
will update once the children have departed from the ferry and are on the road home.

Thursday 18th - Photograph Delivery

The school photographs are due to be delivered on Thursday. If you have requested for your
order to be delivered to school these will come home via your child.

Friday 19th - INSET DAY - school closed to pupils.

Reminders

Clubs - reminder that clubs run by Mr Clare, Mrs Sharman or Mrs Parsons will not take place
because they are away with the Year 6 children in Little Canada for the week. No charge was
made for these sessions within your club subscriptions.

Dinners - due to the INSET day on Friday, fish and chips will be on Thursday and the vegetarian
option will be margarita pizza and chips.

Monday 21st - Friday 25th - HALF TERM / Monday 28th - school returns normal time.
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